
From: Simon, Sean A.
Sent: 8/2/2011 11:24:53 PM

RedactedTo:
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Simon, Sean 
A. (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov); Douglas, Paul (paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: Energy Division Data Request_PG&E advice letter 3876-E 

David,

Please find the attached Energy Division Data Request Seeking Additional Information for Pacific Gas and 
Electric Company Advice Letter 3876-E Concerning the Power Purchase Agreement for Procurement of 
Renewable Energy Resources Between Mojave Solar, LLC, and Pacific Gas and Electric Company.

Please respond to this data request by Monday, August 15, 2011. Any questions related to this data request should 
be directed to Sean Simon at 415-703-3791 / svn@cpuc.ca.gov.

I will be out of the office between 8/3-8/10 and not checking email. If you have any questions about the data 
request during this time frame please call me on my cell (415-971-0805).

Regards, Sean

SB GT&S 0662925
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